
Water Shortage Emergency Condition 
in Santa Clara County 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Topic: Water Shortage Emergency Condition in Santa Clara County 

Who: Santa Clara Valley Water District (Valley Water)

What: Public Hearing

When:  Wednesday, June 9, 2021, 1:00 p.m.

Where: Online at https://valleywater.zoom.us/j/87957609335
               By phone: +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 

Meeting ID: 879 5760 9335#

Santa Clara Valley Water District (Valley Water) provides this notice 
of a public hearing to consider the declaration of a Water Shortage 
Emergency Condition in Santa Clara County. 

In accordance with Division 1, Chapter 3, Section 350 et seq. of the 
California Water Code, the Valley Water Board of Directors will 
consider the declaration of a Water Shortage Emergency Condition in 
Santa Clara County. 

Valley Water looks forward to listening to comments from the public 
and is committed to ensuring that your concerns are addressed. For 
more information about this public hearing, contact Vincent Gin at 
(408) 630-2633 or vgin@valleywater.org.

IMPORTANT NOTICES

This public hearing is being held in accordance with the Brown Act as 
currently in effect under the State Emergency Services Act, the Governor’s 
Emergency Declaration related to COVID-19, and the Governor’s Executive 
Order N-29-20 issued on March 17, 2020 that allows attendance by members 
of the Valley Water Board of Directors, Valley Water staff, and the public to 
participate and conduct the meeting by teleconference, videoconference, or both.

Valley Water, in complying with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), 
requests individuals who require special accommodations to access and/
or participate in Valley Water Board Meetings to please contact the Clerk of 
the Board’s office at (408) 630-2711, at least three business days before the 
scheduled board meeting to ensure that Valley Water staff may assist you. 

Valley Water, en cumplimiento con la Ley de Estadounidenses con 
Discapacidades (ADA), solicita que las personas que requieran adaptaciones 
especiales para acceder o participar en las reuniones de la Junta de Valley 
Water se comuniquen con el secretario de la oficina de la Junta al (408) 630-
2711, al menos 3 días hábiles antes de la reunión programada de la Junta, para 
asegurarse de que el personal de Valley Water pueda ayudarles.

(408) 630-2711

ValleyWater.org
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